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Dear Parents and Students,

My name is Erin Curry and | will be your child's teacher this year! | am looking forward to
o fun 4th grade year! Please email me this summer with the following information:
parent/guardian’s name(s), your child's first and last name, any allergies they may have,
and their birthday.

Here is a little about me: | grew up in Chandler, Arizona where | attended and graduated
from Hamilton High School in 2011. | went to Fort Lewis College where | played basketball
for four years and graduated with a Bachelor's degree in Elementary Education. This will
be my seventh year of teaching, but my fifth year here ot EDUPRIZE. | love teaching, and
om so excited to get to know you and your child!

One thing that | am very eager to get started with this year are our Cottages. We will have
4 nine-week Cottages where the students will be able to interact with hands-on
experiences regarding our Science and Social Studies standards. The first one that we
will be exploring is called Energy Lab. Students will learn all about magnetism, static
electricity, solar power, and more! The other Cottoges that the kids will visit are Reptile
Ranch, Grand Canyon Marketplace, and Exploration Station.

Our Open House is Monday, July 17th. The suggested time to meet is 11:30 AM.-12:15 PM. in
room 31, but | will be available throughout the day. This day will give your child the
opportunity to see their classroom, meet their teacher, meet some of the classmates that
they will be with throughout the year, pick up carpool information, and drop off your
school supplies. On the next page, you will see school supplies your child will need.

The first day of school is Wednesday, July 19th, 2023. For students to be considered
enrolled at EDUPRIZE, they must be present for the full day. On Monday-Thursday, the
school day starts at 8:00 AM and ends at 240 PM. Every Friday the school day will start at
8:00 AM and end at 11:25 AM. Please have students here promptly at 7:.55 AM. in order to
be on time for class. | am looking forward to this fun-filled school year! If you have
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. | will be keeping you posted
about all of the learning opportunities and parent involvement activities through emails
and newsletters throughout the school year. | hope you enjoy the rest of your break and |
look forward to meeting you soon!

Sincerely,

Erin Curry

erin.curry@eduprizeschools.net
Building 1, Room 31

LA R K KKK K KKK



LA R K KKK K KKK

SUPPLIES AND FORMS:

Please bring the following items to Open House on Monday, July 17th 2023
Open House forms can be completed on the website.

Individual school supplies labeled with your child's name may be brought on the
first day of school:

Pencil box that is labeled with the following items:

1 pack of pre-sharpened pencils or 1 pack of mechanical pencils with extra lead.
Thin dry-erase markers with an eraser/sock

Earbuds (for computer usage) - please put them in a small and safe container.

1 pair of scissors (pointed)

1 box of crayons

1 box markers

1 box of colored pencils

One T-inch binder with pockets on the inside and outside

One zipper pencil pouch to put inside one of the plastic binders

3 composition books (regular)

Ruler (inches and centimeters)

School supplies to be shared as a class (please do not label these- these you will
bring with you to open house to stay):

1 pack of thin dry erase markers

1 pack of thick dry erase markers (multicolored)
1 pack of sharpie markers

1 pack of multicolored highlighters

2 boxes of pre-sharpened pencils

10 glue sticks

2 reams of white copy paper

2 boxes of tissues

2 paper towel rolls

2 containers of Clorox wipes

1 bottle of hand soap

1 package of astrobright paper

1 box colored markers
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